Shaun McGee

From: Shaun McGee

Sent: Monday 19 September 2022 17:22

To: Myles Farrell

Cc: Brian Keaney; Nichola Meehan; Niamh Thornton

Subject: RE: ABP-314232 - Address: DART+West Railway Order-Dublin City to Maynooth

and M3 Parkway, Co. Dublin, Co.Meath, Co Kildare

Hi Myles

Just to confirm that the last day for submissions on the above Dart West application, is at 5:30pm on the
28™ October, 2022.

Regards

Shaun

From: Myles Farrell <myles.farrell@dublincity.ie>
Sent: Monday 19 September 2022 15:42

To: Shaun McGee <S.McGee@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Brian Keaney <brian.keaney@dublincity.ie>

Subject: ABP-314232 - Address: DART+West Railway Order-Dublin City to Maynooth and M3 Parkway, Co. Dublin,
Co.Meath, Co.Kildare

Hi Sean

As discussed by phone, perhaps you can give formal confirmation of the closing date for Dublin City Council’s
submission on the Dart+ West Railway Order.  understand the public consultation has been extended to 28"
October and | would be grateful if you could let me know by close of business or early in the morning please.

Many thanks

Myles Farrell

An Roinn Pleandla & Forbairt Maoine, Bloc 4, Urldr 3, Oifigi na Cathroch, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Atha Cliath 8.
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Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.



